DATE
VIA EMAIL OR FIRST-CLASS MAIL

Name

Street

City, ST Zip

Dear ________:

It is in our mutual best interest that you find another chiropractor for your care, and I have therefore decided not to continue as your chiropractor.  
Because you may require further care, you should place yourself under the care of another chiropractor promptly.  Your health insurance may be able to assist you in finding another chiropractor.
I will remain available for care for thirty (30) days following the date of this letter.  Please make all efforts to make the transfer to a new chiropractor as quickly as possible within that period.

If you have new or worsening symptoms, please seek care at the nearest emergency room.
When you have selected another chiropractor, please send me a signed authorization (enclosed) so that I can provide a copy of your patient chart to you or your new chiropractor.

Sincerely,

PROVIDER NAME
